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No Vehicle Day on University
Campus: Friday, 27" Sept. 2024

CIRCULAR

MIT ADT University is striving hard for sustainable development & Carbon neutrality.
University conducts various activities such as Tree Plantation, Solid Waste
Management, Clean River Initiatives, Plastic Free Campus, Clean and Green Campus
Initiatives, Pollution Control Activities, Sustainable Development Goals (SDG),
promotion of use of e-vehicles, provision of facility of bicycles (MYBYK), regular drives
for e-waste collection, energy conservation by installation of solar panels, Beyond the
Campus Environmental Promotion and Sustainability Activities, Ambient Air
Monitoring, Water Conservation Measures such as Rain Water harvesting and
tracking water usage. University has established Organic Waste Converter and Biogas
Plant. As a result of such activities, university is responsibly contributing towards
India’s goal of Carbon Neutrality.

This is in accordance with our journey towards a carbon neutral campus.
Transportation is one of the leading contributors to pollution and carbon emissions. A
single day without vehicles on campus can significantly reduce our university's carbon
footprint, contributing to the global fight against climate change. This day can act as a
symbolic, yet powerful, gesture towards our commitment to environmental
stewardship. A vehicle-free day allows us to reimagine the campus as a peaceful, open,
and safe space for learning, socializing, and reflecting.

Hence, Friday, 27th September 2024 will be observed as No Vehicle Day.

"No Vehicle Day" will not only showcase our commitment to environmental and
community wellbeing but will also inspire a shift in mindset towards more sustainable
practices in our daily lives.

It is appealed to all employees and students to use public transport such as city buses,
local trains, state _transport, metro etc. to commute to the campus on Friday, 27th
September 2024. Further, it is suggested to use the facility of MYBYK (Bicycles on the
campus) as much as possible.

Employees and Students are also encouraged to use the carpool option so that there
will be lesser vehicles on the road and on the campus. Please note that vehicles (Two-
Wheeler & Four-Wheeler) with a single occupant will not be allowed to enter the
campus Emexgency vehicles and essential services could be exempt from this

i gnsure the campus functions smoothly. Let’s put our effort towards the




